
3 Please note that any approval givènby the Council does not give an exemption 
from the requirements to comply with the Wildlife and Countryside Act 1981 (as 
amended), or any other Acts offering protection to wildlife. Of particular note is 
the protection offered to bats, birds and their nests, whilst being built or in use. 
For further information contact .Natural, England on 0300 060 2634. 

Yours faithfully 

Rachel Stopard 
Director of Culture & Environment 
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